Dear PTA/PTSA Presidents, Officers and Membership:

With the holiday season quickly approaching, we have once again initiated the
Holiday Adopt-a-Family Program for the children (and in some cases additional family
members) of the Levittown School District. This is our 17 yearlll Last year, we were able
to “adopt” 193 individuals in need of gifts, clothing and food during the holiday season.

There are different ways that you can participate. Last year some PTA units
adopted as a group...either through general membership, Executive Committees or as
individuals. You can adopt 1 or more individuals.

If you are interested in participating in our program; please call or email Esta with
your name, phone number and email address. Beginning the middle of November and
through December, we will begin emailing "Adopters” with information on the student or
family they wish to adopt. All gifts must be delivered to the District Clerks' office at
Levittown Memorial by 12 noon on December 13th. The Clerk works daily from 8 am - 12
noon. If you are dropping off after these hours, please go to the Superintendent's office.
Items should be in a gift bag or gift box. Each bag or box MUST be clearly labeled with an
ID # that is found on the informational form you will receive. Please remember the names
of the "ADOPTER" as well as the "ADOPTEE" are kept anonymous. If you wish to include a
holiday card, please sign it ....."a friend”. If you are including a gift card, please put that in
an envelope and then a box. Please include gift receipts to facilitate exchange if the item
doesn't fit properly. You may wrap the gifts if you would like to.

If you would like to get involved in this program and cannot adopt a student/family:
you can purchase gift cards for any amount from any local store, such as: Target, Kohls,
Walmart, Ulta, Stop & Shop, etc. No amount is too smalllll

In prior years, some of you have asked for a “specific type of adoptee”..ie: gender,
age. If this applies to you, please understand we try our best to please everyone but that's
not always possible. The earlier you sign up to participate; the better chance there is that
we can fulfill your request. -

We appreciate your help and wish you all the best for this holiday season.
Esta Lachow Gina Interdonato

520-1546  el3ral@optonline.net 314-9244  ginterdonato1216@gmail.com



